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10/02/2020  09:39:092019/5674/P OBJ A.Catterall This proposal makes same major changes to the appearance of Fairfax Place.

The changes to the black garage door putting an opaque window must be looked on as an unfortunate change 

which would greatly affect the overall appearance of the mews.

In addition to this, the changes to the roof shape will make the appearance of the mews as seen from the arch 

joining Fairfax Road with Fairfax Place to appear unbalanced The Mews has recently been greatly improved 

by the resurfacing of the cobbles and it would be a pity to change it.

In these circumstances I would object to this application.
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